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Brain Camp 2018 

There’s still room to sign up for this 

year’s Brain Camp on Tuesday, August 

28 from 8:30am -12:30pm at 

Wellington Secondary.  There will be an 

additional Coaching Café from 12:45 - 

2:30pm.  Sessions include Google 

Classroom, inclusive learning 

environment, embedding core 

competencies and more. 

 

Don’t miss out – register today. 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   
at sd68.bc.ca 

There will be a celebration of life for 
retired teacher, Sharron 
Stephenson on Saturday, 
September 8.  The event will be 
held at the Vancouver Island 
Conference Centre from  
11am – 1pm. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration of Life  
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Welcome back everyone! 
Special thanks go out to 
staff members who were 
working through July & 
August to ensure schools 
would be ready for opening 
day.  Much appreciation 
goes your way. 

Wishing everyone a 
smooth start-up and 
special 2018-19 school 
year. 

 

Welcome Back 

To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item The 2018-19 school year begins on Tuesday, September 4 
at 11 am for most schools.  Dismissal is set at 12 noon; 

some exceptions apply.  Detailed information, busing and 
contact information is available here. 
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Opening Day Information 

                                       

The Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools 
Foundation hosts the annual Stock 
the Lockers fundraising campaign.  
Check out how you can help local 
students in need.  Campaign runs 
until August 31.  Find out more. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

Stock the Lockers 
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http://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Brain-Camp-Flyer-2018-finalJune21.pdf
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/?post_type=document&p=15261
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/65262_Stock-The-Lockers-11x17.pdf

